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Hargray Communications has a new name: Sparklight! 

Under the Sparklight brand, Hargray will continue their focus on making the lives of custom-
ers easier by providing value-added services, such as expanding customer self-service options 
through improved residential and business portals, access to business and residential customer 
mobile apps, and more.

Frequently Asked Questions can be found online at hargray.com/sparklight. 
To sign up for internet service or for more information, contact Jane Shanley, Senior Director of 

Operations at 843-706-1858 or email her at jane.shanley@sparklight.biz. 

Beaufort County Establishes an Internship Program for High School and College 
Students

Beaufort County has established an internship program to provide 
high school and college students an opportunity for hands on learn-
ing. Internships will pay up to and including $15/hour.
In order to successfully establish the internship program the staff 
has developed policies and procedures for the program that in-
cludes expectations, requirements, forms and evaluations. 
When they become available, County Departments will post their internship opportunities on the 
County website: www.beaufortcountysc.gov.
For more information, please contact Beaufort County Human Resources at 843-255-2990.

IMPORTANT NEWS FOR YOU       JULY - AUGUST 2024
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UPCOMING PUBLIC MEETINGS
Beaufort County Council Meetings - 5 p.m.

| August 12

Community Services and Land Use Committee - 3 p.m.
August 12

*The Feasibility Study for St. Helena Performing Arts Center will be presented at the meeting

Finance, Administration, and Economic Development Committee - 3 p.m.
August 19

Public Facilities and Safety Committee - 3 p.m.
August 26

All meetings are held in Beaufort County Council Chambers, located at 100 Ribaut Road. Meetings are  
also livestreamed on beaufortcounty.tv. Visit www.beaufortcountysc.gov for the full meeting  

calendar, agendas, minutes, and more!

OTHER IMPORTANT ITEMS TO NOTE

Lowcountry Legal Volunteers Services Available 
Lowcountry Legal Volunteers’ mission is to provide free critical legal services to low income individuals 

living in Beaufort, Jasper, and Hampton counties. They have offices in Okatie, Hardeeville and Beaufort to 
provide equal access to justice to people who would not receive legal assistance any other way. LLV cur-
rently offer free legal services to adult clients who are living at or below 150% of the federal poverty guide-
lines. 

Lowcountry Legal Volunteers assists low-income families in crisis, our senior population, as well as any-
one facing eviction or dealing with a Landlord/Tenant issue. They can be reached at 843-815-1570.

County Road Paving Schedule
Beaufort County Public Works has released a list of roads that are on schedule to be paved and main-

tained by the County. Roads to be paved include Lands End Road from Perry Road to the end; Fredericka 
Taylor Lane and Causeway Road.

St. Helena Cultural Event Center Update
Beaufort County Planning will present an update of the study that was done last year. The results will be pre-

sented at the Monday, August 12 Community Services and Land Use Committee meeting. The meeting begins at 3 
p.m.


